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6th June 2023 

 

Wrap Around Care for the new academic year 23/24 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

If your child(ren) currently attend Wrap Around Care, and you would like them to continue, you 
must re-apply for the next academic year (Sept 23 - July 24). Your current allocation is 
guaranteed, but any amendments to existing bookings are subject to availability. You can also 
remove days by indicating this on the form if you wish to. 

The deadline for applications is 11:45pm on Friday 14th July 23. Applications received after this 
date/time cannot be guaranteed. It is parents/carers responsibility to ensure applications are 
made within the above time frame and check that applications have been submitted correctly and 
have been received by the school. 

 To re-apply  

If your child already attends Wrap Around Care - please click on the link below to RE-
APPLY for your child’s place. 

Confirmation of your child(ren)’s place will be emailed to you in due course. 

 New applications 
If your child does not currently attend Wrap Around Care and you would like them to join, 
please fill out the application form on our website and a member of staff will be in touch. 

 

Kind Regards 

Louisa Hopper 

Wrap Around Care Manager 

 

 

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/s16iod8s0y2ctc2/
https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/s16iod8s0y2ctc2/
https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/wraparound-care

